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January 5, 2012
Mr. Paul Joseph Harcz, Jr.

E-mail: joeharcz@comcast.net

1365 E. Mt. Morris Rd.

Mt. Morris, MI 48458

Dear Mr. Harcz, Jr.:

This letter is in response to your December 27, 2011, email request for copies of public records, received December 28, 2011, under the state’s Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), MCL 15.231 et seq.

In your email, you requested information/records described as “any written communications during the period of November 6, 2011 and December 27, 2011 from any staff of the Michigan Commission for the Blind, but most especially Gwen McNeal, MCB East Region Supervisor, Patrick D. Cannon, MCB Director (or his Administrative Aid, Susan Luzenski) and any personnel or Board member or agents of New Horizons Rehabilitation Services, Inc. related to any alleged conflicts of interests related to Ms. McNeal serving on the Board of Trustees of New Horizons.”
In order to determine the amount of non-exempt information within the Department of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs that might be responsive to your request, a search must be undertaken for the information of which you have requested.  The sources of the information you requested constitute a large number of individuals which will take time for inquiry.  For this reason, it is necessary to extend the time for response, as permitted by section 5(2)(d) of the FOIA, through January 20, 2012.

FOIA Response – P.J. Harcz

January 5, 2012
Page 2 of 2
Sincerely,

Carla Miller Haynes, FOIA Coordinator

Michigan Commission for the Blind

Attachment - Email Request

Cc:
Patrick Cannon


Mel Farmer


Susan Turney


Elsie Duell


Leamon Jones

Gwen McNeal
From:
joe harcz Comcast <joeharcz@comcast.net>

Sent:
Tuesday, December 27, 2011 10:45 PM

To:
Haynes, Carla (LARA)

Cc:
Farmer, Mel (LARA); Arwood, Steve  (LARA); John Scott MCB Comm.; 

lydia Schuck MCB Comm.; Larry Posont MCB Comm.; Craig McManus 

RSA; nfbmi-talk@nfbnet.org

Subject:
this is a foia request!

December 27 2011 FOIA Request New Horizons MCB

Paul Joseph Harcz, Jr.

1365 E. Mt. Morris Rd.

Mt. Morris, MI  48458

810-516-5262

To:

Carla Hanes

Mel Farmer

LARA/MCB FOIA

(Via e-mail)

Dear Ms. Haynes and Mr. Farmer,

I am writing today to request any written communications during the period of November 6, 2011 and December 27, 2011 from any staff of the Michigan Commission for the Blind, but most especially Gwen McNeal, MCB East Region Supervisor, Patrick D. Cannon, MCB Director (or his Administrative Aid, Susan Luzenski) and any personnel or Board member or agents of New Horizons Rehabilitation Services, Inc. related to any alleged conflicts of interests related to Ms. McNeal serving on the Board of Trustees of New Horizons.

I certainly would love any e-mails, as well as any print correspondences.

Thank you for your prompt response to this inquiry.

Sincerely,

Paul Joseph Harcz, Jr.

Cc: Members MCB Board

Cc: S. Arwood, LARA Deputy Director

Cc: Craig Mcmanus, RSA

Cc: NFB MI
LARA is an equal opportunity employer  
Auxiliary aids, services and other reasonable accommodations are available upon request to individuals with disabilities.
201 N. WASHINGTON SQUARE ( P.O. BOX 30652 ( LANSING, MICHIGAN 48909

TOLL FREE 800-292-4200 (VOICE) 888-864-1212 (TTY) ( LOCAL 517-373-2062 ( FAX 517-335-5140
www.michigan.gov/mcb  

[image: image1.png]